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As an Urban Planner working in the state of Oregon I support the Private Forest 

Accord. We must think about the health of our natural environment and in turn our 

cities. While this accord provides significant new protections for fish and stream-

dwelling frogs and salamanders, it also support the health and safety of Oregon 

residents who rely on their local watersheds. This accord will also support the overall 

fishing and tourism industry, making sure that the salmon population is better 

protected for future generations to enjoy.  

 

Thank you  


